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Executive Committee Report 
 
Municipal Sustainability Initiative Grant Reconciliation 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration prepare a draft letter for consideration by City Council to 
send to the Province indicating that there are substantial inequities inherent in 
the Municipal Sustainability Initiative funding allocation, and outlining that the 
allocation of these funds should include consideration of the age of the 
infrastructure and the significance of the infrastructure burden on the 
municipality. 

History 

At the June 24, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the June 24, 2013, 
Financial Services and Utilities report CR_196 was considered and the 
following motion was passed: 

 That the June 24, 2013, Financial Services and Utilities report 
CR_196, be received for information. 

Attachment 

June 24, 2013, Financial Services and Utilities report CR_196 
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